
 
 
 
 
 

April 16, 2009  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-09-0007 – MARCH 2009 

QUARTERLY UPDATE AND PROPOSED DISCONTINUATION 
OF UPDATES ON INCREASED CONTROL OF SOURCES 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff proposal to discontinue the quarterly updates regarding 
activities related to the increased controls and implementation of fingerprinting requirements.  
The staff should continue to keep the Commission fully and currently informed on these issues, 
as necessary and appropriate. 
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 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


